STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne

(Kenton Bankfoot Area) 
Speed Limit Order 2021, and

(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009
(Kenton Bankfoot Area Variation) Order 2021

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Orders are as follows:-

A Planning Condition linked to the construction of three new housing estates in Kenton Bankfoot is that a 20mph speed limit is to be introduced along with a permit parking restriction. This is to improve access and road safety by discouraging long stay event day parking generated by visitors to Kingston Park Rugby Club.

The introduction of permit restrictions would give residents some priority to park their vehicles near their homes when an event is held and is in line with other permit parking schemes adjacent to the Rugby Club. 


